
Ashley Monjares is a 
beautiful, smart, kind 
and spirited 11-year-
old who likes to draw, 
and loves to dance and 
sing. Just like Auggie, 
the main character in 
Wonder, Ashley just 
started the fifth grade at 
a new school. A patient 
at the Barrow Cleft and 
Craniofacial Center, 
Ashley was born with an 
extremely rare condition 
which requires a lot 
of medical care called 
ablepharon-macrostomia 
syndrome with congenital 
ectodermal dysplasia. 
Though she has faced the 
same kinds of fears as 
Auggie, she finds kind-
ness in the world and has 
a bright future ahead.
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